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Team Captain’s Meeting 09-18-24 

Municipal Building Conference Room 

Meeting Minutes 

Agenda Items 

1. 2024 Season Review/Wrap-Up 

 Congratulations to Tuesday Night Team 4 Champions! 

o Thank to Bob Planz, Rege Hastings, Dan Perry, Mark Honath, Ed Novak, Pat 

Guidice for help setting up and closing down for the picnic. 

 Championship Plaque has been updated and is in the Bocce Garage. 

 Winter Shutdown Completed and all appliances cleaned and unplugged for the season. 

All leftover beverages and food items were donated to Stowe Twp. Vol Fire Dept. 

 

2. Financial Report 

A Detailed Financial Report is available for audit. 

Current Balance 09-18-24   $11,664.37 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First National Bank   $ 11,478.09 

Petty Cash On-Hand $      186.28 

Total Funds               $ 11,664.37 

 

 Revenue Summary 2024 

 Membership (100)  50/50 Raffle (110) 

  Checking Petty Cash Total  Checking Petty Cash Total 

Tue 340 520 860  0 69 69 

Wed 200 840 1,040  473 167 640 

Thu 440 440 880  0 722 722 

Fri 700 260 960  88 0 88 

Total $1,680  $2,060  $3,740   $561  $958  $1,519  
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3. Bocce Court Re-Location Update: 

No official update to the league has been provided to-date. General discussions were noted 

regarding the rumors and different ideas for moving the courts.  It was suggested to attend the 

next Kennedy Twp. Commissioners meeting to provide input and/or seek clarification of plans. It is 

also suggested to attend the next Kennedy Township Parks and Recreation Board Meeting to 

provide input and seek clarification of plans. 

 

4. Selection of 2025 League Commissioners:   

Mark Honath has volunteered to become the President/League Commissioner of the league for 

next year.  Mark has been in the league for several years and currently plays on Friday night.   

 Motion to approve Mark as the new President/League Commissioner 

 All approved 

o Kevin transitioned all league files and financials to Mark after the meeting. 

 Mark plans to continue to ask for Commissioners for each night to help out next year so 

volunteers are encouraged for each night.  

 

 

5. Old/New Business: 

Kevin thanked everyone for all the help provided over the prior 7 seasons. 

 

There were 19 people in attendance with representation from each night at the meeting.  

 

All information is posted on the website: https://kennedytwpbocce.com/ 

 

 

Kevin DeAngelis 

412-977-6933 

kennedytwpbocce@gmail.com 

https://kennedytwpbocce.com/
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